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This additional information should be sent to my attention at the Exempt Organizations 
Section, Post Office Box 13528, Austin, Texas 78711-3528. After reviewing the 
information, we will notify the corporation of any change in its exempt status. 

If your organization makes any sales of taxable items or services, please contact our Tax 
Assistance Section at 1-800-252-5555 to determine if a sales tax permit is needed. The 
direct number is 512/463-4600. 

The organization must notify the Secretary of State if it changes its name, registered agent, 
or registered office address. 

If you have any questions, please email us at <tax.help@cpa.state.tx.us > or call me toll 
free at 1-800-531-5441, extension 3-6505, or my direct number is 512/463-6505. 

Sincerely, 

.M 
J4dy Brittn 

hcempt Organizations Section 


